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20 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Prom 
Tuesday 5 July 2022, Tregenna Castle, St Ives 6.30pm to 10.30pm 
 
I am delighted to be writing with the final information on the Class of 2022 Prom. We have the food 
on order, the music chosen, outfits sorted and now we just need the final details to ensure the event 
goes ahead smoothly.  
 
The Prom starts at 6.30pm. Arrival is via the main gate please use the one-way system to drop your 
child off by the main building. You will not be able to park there. There will be staff available from 
6.00pm should you wish to take some photos before the event starts. There is parking available as 
you go in, please do not leave cars in the way and unsupervised when taking photos. Tregenna have 
let us know that they will not allow any limousines into the hotel area. Student will be dropped off 
by the entrance gate and will need to walk up.  
 
We have a professional photographer available throughout the evening, there is a QR code below 
should you wish to have any professional prints. This is a private enterprise.  Your child will have 
access to the photos via the google classroom. These are free for them to download and to keep. 
They do not need to have the photos printed via the QR code. Again this was something requested 
by previous parents (Code: upifgqm). We also have a photo booth, also free of charge, where 
they can take photos and print off keepsakes. These photos will be stored on a password 
protected server accessible solely to them. Which they can download for free. Should you not 
wish your child’s images to be on the server please advise them not to use the photo booth. We 
will remind them of this on the day.  

 
The Prom ends at 10.30pm, please can I ask you to turn up promptly, staff will be teaching in the 
morning. I would recommend from last years that you discuss with your child a pick up place. If you 
have any concerns please email sbarnes@helston.cornwall.sch or give your child a call and ask them 
to see a member of staff.  
 
I am hopeful that all students will be able to attend.  Please note however that the College reserves 
the right to refuse any student whose behaviour does not meet the College’s expected standards. If 
there are any last minute issues we will post instructions on the Google classroom above but also on 
the College website.  
 
I am really proud and excited for them to have this special event. They will thoroughly enjoy it I am 
sure. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs Siobhan Barnes 
Director of KS4 
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